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Dear ’mates,    The great 40
th
 Reunion is rapidly approaching! If you haven’t arranged your 

accommodations, it is time to make your move. Our headquarters hotel is the Annapolis DoubleTree, but 

the block of rooms reserved at our special rate has undoubtedly been filled by the time you are reading 

this. You can still try to get in there at their regular rate, or you can try a nearby hotel. The Hilton Garden 

Inn, Courtyard by Marriott, Holiday Inn Express, Best Western, Hampton Inn, and Residence Inn are all 

in the area. If you are interested in renting an Annapolis-area house for the reunion, try Lauren McCarthy 

at 858-952-9803. 

 

We will gather in Annapolis for the Air Force game on Saturday, 3 October. Class meetings, Memorial 

Service, and Ice-breaker Dinner will be on Friday the 2
nd

. Golf and Mike’s Crab House are on Thursday. 

Important note: Tailgater will be in the N* Room inside Navy-Marine Corps Memorial Stadium, so you 

WILL need game tickets. The committee is doing their best to keep costs reasonable—but hey, news 

flash—Annapolis during Navy 

football season is expensive. This 

will be the biggest and best reunion 

our class has ever hosted. Can’t 

wait to see all of you! Check the 

USNA ’75 Facebook page or the 

web page for the latest gouge. Look 

there for reservation information 

and game ticket gouge around 1 

May. 

 

Calling all authors! We are going 

to set up a Flower Child Book-

signing event at the DoubleTree 

before the Ice-Breaker dinner on 

Friday, 2 October. Shoot me an 

email if you’d like to participate. 

Erwin 

Wunderlich, 

Jim Tenuto, Pat 

Sloan, Rick 

Gribble, and yours truly 

are all published authors … 

and I am sure there are others in 

the class as well. Bring books to 

Annapolis and share your creations with your classmates!  
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Bill Squires sent a photo 

taken on the field in 

Baltimore after the Army 

game. Tanner Fleming ’15 

was a three-year starter at 

center. He made the class 

proud through his 

toughness and his 

intelligent play. Tanner 

will be commissioned in 

the U.S. Marine Corps 

following graduation.  
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Dick Arnold got together with some SOCAL10
th
 Company-mates to watch the Super Bowl. They turned 

away from the Katie Perry halftime special long enough to pose for a picture. 

 

As you may have noticed, the gouge locker is just about empty. As we in the south yell during Mardi 

Gras parades, “Throw me something Mister!”   75 Sir! Larry 


